
 

Nominations are open for the 2016 

BLSC MOST VALUABLE CREW AWARD 

through November 6, 2016. 

In 2014, the Beaver Lake Sailing Club established the Most Valuable Crew 

Perpetual Trophy to be awarded each year for outstanding performance by 

a sailboat-racing crew member. The selection committee, chaired by Jim 

Dunn, needs your help to identify such a person. Nominations should be in 

writing and may address (though not limited to) the following: 

 (1) Racing success of the boat or boats on which the nominee     

 crewed. 

(2) Nominee’s contribution to the racing success of the boat or  boats on 

 which he/she crewed. 

(3) Nominee’s knowledge of sailing rules, tactics and traditions, and 

 his/her ability to implement them. 

(4) Nominee’s knack for being a team player in the crew. 

(5) Nominee’s enthusiasm for the sport of sailboat racing. 

Nominations should be directed to Jim Dunn, 25 South Holland 

Drive, Farmington, AR 72730, or jdunn@pgtc.com.   

 



 


